September 15, 2021

RE: Street and Alley Asphalt Crack Filling

Dear Cherry Hill Village Resident:

This communication is to alert residents that Street and Alley Asphalt Crack Filling will be performed on the week of September and 22, 2021 throughout CHV Streets and Alleys (WEATHER PERMITTING).

This will most likely be a four-day process (please see attached map). The contractor may get ahead of schedule or behind, so please just keep an eye open for them if you park on the street.

We ask you to please be cautious of the workers. We would please ask CHV I owners to please turn off lawn Irrigation on Sunday and be left off until the work is completed, this will assure that the streets and alleys will be at their driest. They will not be able fill cracks if they are wet.

Also please try to have vehicles off the street to repair the entire crack (they will not return if vehicle is parked over crack).

The association will be concentrating on the newest streets and working toward the oldest streets until the maximum lineal feet is reached. Map attached.

Sections of street will be closed for a short period of time (15-20 minutes) to let hot rubber to set up (driving through could stick to tires and transfer onto driveways).

We apologize for any inconvenience.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Jeff McDuff, Site Manager Cherry Hill Village Herriman & Associates, Inc. Management Agent for Cherry Hill Village 734-495-0505 jmcduff@herriman.net